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Gulfport Partner Walks Automobile Dealer Employers Through
COVID-19 FAQS
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As automobile dealership employers struggle to keep up with the mounting changes that impact

their workforces amid COVID-19, many are turning to employment lawyers to advise them on how to

stay compliant. CBT Automotive Network turned to Steve Cupp to walk employers through some of

their most pressing questions regarding federal paid sick leave, remote work, workplace safety and

reductions in force.

To watch the full interview, visit CBT Automotive Network.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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